
Upcoming School Board Meetings 
and Workshops

Ø August 27, 2024 - School Board 
Workshop

Ø September 10, 2024 – Regular 
School Board Meeting

INITIATIVE UPDATE 

About Redefining Our Schools
Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) is 
changing to better serve its students and 
community. As school districts across the nation 
face similar challenges, we commit to making the 
District the best educational option for students 
and families by being more innovative and 
responsive to changing educational needs of our 
students both now and in the future. Redefining 
BCPS will involve community input, data 
analysis, program evaluations, and creative 
thinking. Strategies may include programmatic 
changes, combining schools, boundary 
adjustments, school closures, and repurposing 
schools to expand community services. There 
will be many opportunities for the community to 
provide input throughout the planning and 
implementation processes.

July 18, 2024 (VSW)

Upcoming District Discussions and Meetings
Wednesday, August 7, 2024 – City Manager/Mayoral Roundtable

 The School Board of Broward County, Florida Lori Alhadeff ● Torey Alston ●  Brenda Fam, Esq. ●  Daniel Foganholi ●  Debra  Hixon Dr. Jeff 
Holness ●  Sarah Leonardi ●  Nora Rupert ●  Allen Zeman ●  Dr. Howard Hepburn, Superintendent of Schools 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender 
expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and 
other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA 
Compliance Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or email eeo@browardschools.com. Individuals with disabilities requesting 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 
754-321-2150 or email eeo@browardschools.com.browardschools.com 

Dr. Hepburn and staff have initiated the pathway to ensure the plan for engaging District 
stakeholders and community partners in developing a comprehensive process and plan 
to redefine our schools that is Community-supported, District-led, and Board-approved. A 
current review of all magnet and innovative programs is underway. The District’s 
complete portfolio of schools is being analyzed through the context and criteria the 
School Board approved at the June 18, 2024, Regular School Board Meeting. Staff 
attended the July 10, 2024, Oversight Committee Public Meeting at the Government 
Center West to provide an update on Redefining Our Schools and respond to inquiries 
from the committee members. As staff narrows the list of schools to be addressed, 
conversations with identified communities will take place. A Redefining Our Schools item 
will be placed on the August 27, 2024, School Board Workshop Agenda.


